
How Can I Help?
Thank you for taking the initiative to help our brothers and sisters in the Holy Land. As you can
imagine, the current situation is a terrible thing to endure. And because many of the Christian
families living in the the West Bank and Israel depend on income from tourism they are in dire
need of assistance. Even more dire is the situation of the Christians living in Gaza.

You are a changemaker! You can help! Here’s how:

● Post a call to help on your social media, websites, blogs, newsletters, and email lists.
● Pray and consider organizing prayer vigils or events to pray together as a community

with friends and family. Please see the Suggested Prayers for Peace handout available
at www.selecttogive.org/help/

● Consider supporting a vetted and reputable charity who is working to ease suffering
during this tragedy. If you are looking for such a charity, please consider supporting
Christian familes in Jerusalem, Nazareth, Bethlehem, and Gaza, through Select to Give.

Suggested Social Media Posts
The hostilities in Israel, the West Bank, and Gaza have greatly affected countless people. If you
wish to directly help your Christian brothers and sister who are in danger and in dire need of
your help and your prayers, please consider making a tax-deductible contribution to Select to
Give. More information can be found by visiting www.selecttogive.org.

*also, we have prepared images sized for sharing on many social media platforms. They can be
downloaded from www.selecttogive.org/help/
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